
 

 
 
 
                                                                 Campus Update 

December 2015 
 

  Staff Assembly October Meeting 
  The board invited new Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs, Margaret Klawunn, to meet the group       
   and discuss her plans for the campus and staff. 
 
  Yearly Halloween Contests 
  We had our 11th Annual Halloween department decorating contest and individual costume contest   
  on Friday, October 30th.  The Departments really get into this and have fun.  We held the costume  
  contest at our UCEN in the Hub and we asked all staff assembly board member to come and help  
  judge.  This year’s winner of the Department decorating contest was Human Resources. 
 
  Staff Winter Warmer 
  This is our 5th annual Winter Warmer. Staff Assembly, Professional Women’s Association,     
  Chancellor’s Staff Advisory Counsel and Academic Business Officer Group organized a winter        
  warmer.  This is a chance for staff with other talents bring their home made items, from jewelry,  
  pottery, and art to sell.  We also have cookies and hot chocolate to give out.  There is a great turn  
  out and its fun.  We also have a food drive at that time, where, if you bring a boxed or     
  canned food  
  item, you gets a raffle ticket and get put into a drawing for a prize. 
 
Engagement Survey Update 
Staff Assembly has been working with our Acting Director of Human Resources, Cynthia 
Seneriz, to go out and meet with our Senior Administrators and other staff groups to start the 
dialog and have a short presentation.  Then we are invited to the Town Hall that Administrative 
Services has and we will give a bigger presentation at the town hall in January 2016. 

 
CUCSA 2016 
We are still gearing up for the upcoming CUCSA meeting to be held here in March.  Looking into 
Hotels, restaurants and other logistics for preparation. 
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